City of Albuquerque'

P.O. BOX 1203 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

MAYOR
Harry £. Kinney

CHIEP
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER
Frank A, Kleinhsnz

June 7, 1977

J. J. Bordenave, Chief Engineer
Burnett Engineering Inc.

120 Morningside N.E.
Albuquergqua, NM 87108

Dear Mr. Bordenave:
The drainage study for the new oiffice and repair shop at 500
Kinley N.E. has been reviewed and is approved. The construction
Plans for the office building will have to include the grading
Plan that is attached to the drainage study.

Very truly yours,

/%_.\_ Cn.avv"l“&vs..

Bruno Conegliano
Assistant city Engineer~Hydrology
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